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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 10th April  2006 
Question No 20 
 
Question:  Councillor Joe Neville
To ask the Manager to outline in detail the up to date situation on the proposed "Farmers Market" with specific reference to a time-frame for the opening of the Market and the location of the Market and will the Manager make a statement on the matter?
Reply:
The Council through its Arts, Culture, Gaeilge, Education and Libraries Strategic Policy Committee is continuing its research into the provision of a Farmers Market in the Tallaght area. There are two options that the Council is considering one being the interest expressed by the owners in High Street and also a preferred location at County Hall which having regard to development works is not a possibility for the time being.
The matters under consideration are operation and management of the Market, provision of stalls and appropriate washing facilities, insurance of stall holders and hygiene issues.

It is proposed to continue the preparatory work on the setting up of the market and a report will be brought to the Arts, Culture, Gaeilge, Education and Libraries Strategic Policy Committee at its next meeting. 
